
Oregon ballots are mailed ahead of election day, they are free to mail back or to be placed in numerous county ballot collection 
boxes. If you cant get your ballot in on time then it shouldn't be counted, deadlines are there for a reason. If this is something the 
senate really wants to get passed then why a week lets make it a year.


